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@ MINERALS, PIGMENTS & METALS DIVISION

PFIiZER INC., 640 NORTH 13TH STREET, EASTON, PENNSYLVANIA 18042-1487

215 250-3000

May 14, 1987

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Sir/Madam:

Pfizer Inc. would like to renew NRC By-product Material
License No. 37-20538-01l. Several changes have occurred
since the March 1, 1982, application (attached). These
changes are identified on the attached renewal request dated
May 14, 1987.

This letter with attachments is submitted in duplicate
with the renewal fee of $110.00. Thank you for your

consideration.
Slncerely, ZZZ?ZZZ
Larry J. Mattila
Technical Service Representative
Attachments
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